
Thursday, October 3, 2019 
4:00 to 5:00 pm 

CINJ Auditorium A 
 
 
Attendees: Edmund Lattime, Howard Hochster, Zhiyuan Shen, Chang Chan, Stephen Burley 
(WebEx), Sharon Manne (WebEx), Cristine Delnevo (WebEx), Gina Londino-Greenberg, Reynold 
Panettieri, Adam Berger, Hahn Kim, David Kimball, Vincent Smeraglia, Jean Baum, Richard Ebright, 
William Jester   
 
Presentation of Small Molecule Screening Project 

- In late November 2018, Dr. Reynold Panettieri was selected to have prioritized access to the 
Small Molecule Screening Developing Shared Resource for a research project that 
demonstrated cancer relevance and strong possibility of garnering peer-reviewed funding. One 
of the terms of this awarded prioritized access was that he would present on his research at a 
Research Leadership Council meeting at least six months after the beginning of his project.  

- On October 3, 2019, Dr. Panettieri presented on his research to members of the Research 
Leadership Council, Shared Resources leaders from Rutgers University and Princeton 
University, and other leaders from Rutgers University who could advise on potential next steps 
for the research.    

- Dr. Panettieri’s presentation indicated several key findings that would be opportunities for 
further exploration. The meeting attendees asked multiple questions about his project. They 
had strong positive feedback about the possibilities for his current research project and future 
scientific investigation. His initial findings, the potential for future research, and the scientific 
support obtained from Small Molecule Screening Center Director Hahn Kim demonstrated the 
strategic investment made by Rutgers Cancer Institute in this developing Shared Resource.  
 

 
 

 
 
Next Meeting 
Thursday, November 14, 2019 (4:00 pm to 5:00 pm, CINJ Boardroom)  
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